
Town of Garfield Annual Meeting of the Electors 

Tuesday, April 20, 2021 – 6:30 p.m. 

Garfield Town Hall 

 

Chairman Dickinsen called the annual meeting of the Electors of the Town of 

Garfield to order on Tuesday, April 20, 2021 at 6:35 p.m. in the town hall on 

Hillcrest Road. Present were Town Chairman Steve Dickinsen, First Supervisor 

Lamoine Hanson, Second Supervisor Glenn Fremstad, Treasurer Clark Walker, 

Clerk Ardy Robertson, Lisa Walker, Jack Curry, and Alice Glavin. Meeting notice 

verified. Nels Gunderson of Osseo was a guest at the meeting to discuss a possible 

truck purchase at the regular meeting following the annual meeting. 

 

Robertson read the minutes of the 2020 annual meeting. Fremstad made a motion 

to accept minutes as read, Hanson seconded, and the motion carried. 

 

Dickinsen outlined what can be accomplished at an annual meeting of the electors, 

and then opened the floor for discussion on topics of interest. Motion made by 

Robertson, seconded by Dickinsen, to investigate refinancing of our town shop/hall 

loan which is currently at 4.5 percent interest, and if it’s favorable to the town, to 

refinance. Motion carried 8 aye, 0 nay. 

 

Glavin brought up the condition of the dumpster we had at the recycling center. 

There wasn’t much room to add material to the dumpster. 

 

Jack Curry brought up his plan of what he plans to do at the property he recently 

purchased. He and his family will be building a health and fitness center for 

physically challenged and obese people. He was inquiring as to things that he may 

have to do to accomplish this. 

 

No other discussion or action by the electors. 

 

Lisa Walker made a motion to adjourn. Glavin seconded, and the motion carried. 8 

aye, 0 nay. Meeting adjourned. 

 

Ardy Robertson, Clerk 

 

 


